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To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment 16-1871
Date: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 9:04:54 AM

Subject: Lake Erie
 
I am writing to express my concern with the potential installation of Wind Turbines in Lake Erie. We
have a beautiful resource and the potential environmental damage from these turbines should
outweigh the limited benefits from the potential to generate electricity. I am very surprised that the
state is even considering installing wind turbines when many other areas our pushing back and trying
to limit their installation. Why is Ohio so willing to be the first state to install the turbines in our great
lake? I would suggest that Lake Erie, specifically Cleveland area, not be the test for this technology.
 
Thanks
Peter Strang
Rocky River, OH
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To: Puco Docketing
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Subject: Wind turbines on lake erie
 
We the working class people of OH do not want to see wind turbines on lake erie unless it
makes economicial sense and the research I have done on current technology I personally don't
think it is the best idea but we the people have elected smarter people than us in power over
small and big decisions that use our tax dollars and we trust u to make the decisions glad I
don't have your job GOD BLESS
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